NOTICE FOR APPLICATION FOR BAYLOR COUNTY DEPOSITORY

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 116 and 117 of the Texas Local
Government Code, the Commissioners Court of Baylor County, Texas, will enter
into a contract with one bank for the depositing of the public funds belonging to
Baylor County, its special districts and Clerk’s registry of the County funds. Any
bank desiring to be designated as a County Depository shall make and deliver to the
County Judge an application applying for such funds, said application to be in the
hands of the County Judge no later than 12:00 p.m. (noon), Friday, April 4, 2025.
Information concerning requirements and eligibility are available by contacting the
County Treasurer, 109 N. Washington, Seymour, Baylor County, Texas, telephone
number (940) 889-3553. Notice is hereby given that Baylor County will select the
qualified applicant that offers the most favorable terms and conditions for handling
of the County funds and will enter a four-year contract with option for two-year
extension for a managing bank. Bids will be opened during the regular
Commissioner’s Court meeting at 9:00 a.m. on April 14, 2025.

Rusty Stafford
Baylor County Judge



